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In Reply, Please Refer  to      1110 Third Avenue 
File No 288-SE-84098      Seattle, WA 98101-2904 
        August 18, 2000 
 
 
Baron Camilo Agasim-Pereira of Fulwood 
1955 NE 208 Terrace 
Miami, Florida 33179 
 
Dear  Baron  Camilo  Agasim-Pereira  of  Fulwood: 
 
          On behalf of the Seattle Office of the Federal Bureau  
of Investigation ( FBI), I wish to express our appreciation to you and 
QuestNet Corporation for your cooperation in an outgoing criminal 
investigation. Your quick and appropriate contact with our office and the 
U.S. Attorney’s Office in Seattle regarding potential destruction of evidence 
was a significant event in our investigation. 
 
 
          Hopefully, your  company  and  it’s  Board  of  Director’s  
will appreciate that as  a result of your involvement, our office  
was able to stay appropriately focused in our investigation.  
Your recognition of QuestNet’s legal and civic responsibilities in this matter 
is commendable. 
 
          Sincerely, 
 
 
          Charles E. Mandigo 
          Special Agent in Charge 
 

          By:  
                   Dana S. MacDonald 
          Supervisory Special Agent 


	Miami, Florida 33179

